
REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Proceeding from Study to Plan Phase for the Casa 
Loma Heritage Conservation District: Hilton 
Avenue and Wells Hill Avenue 
 
Date:  June 28, 2018 
To:   Toronto Preservation Board 
From:  Director, Urban Design, City Planning Division 
Wards:  Ward 13 – Parkdale-High Park 

SUMMARY 
 
This report recommends that the Toronto Preservation Board endorse City 
Planning's decision to proceed from the Study Phase of the Casa Loma Heritage 
Conservation District Study (HCD) and to develop HCD Plans for the proposed 
Hilton Avenue and Wells Hill Avenue HCDs.  
 
This report will be made available prior to the Toronto Preservation Board 
Meeting scheduled for July 12, 2018. 

CONTACT 
 
Tamara Anson-Cartwright, CAHP 
Program Manager 
Heritage Preservation Services 
Tel. No. 416-338-1083 
Fax No. 416-392-1973 
Email: tamara.anson-cartwright@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
Lorna Day, MCIP, RPP, B. Arch 
Director, Urban Design 
City Planning  
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